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Welcome back to another exciting and busy year! 
I hope everyone had a restful and rejuvenating break. It’s wonderful to see all our students

back, eager and ready for a new term of learning and growth.
First and foremost, I want to extend my heartfelt thanks to the many families who stepped up

to assist with watering our yards and vegetable gardens over the holidays. Your support
means the world to me, and I am truly grateful to be part of such a dedicated and

collaborative community. Your contributions help us create a beautiful environment for our
students to learn and thrive in.

It is with great pleasure that I also welcome some new faces to our school family. Please join
me in welcoming Mrs. Haworth, Mrs. Maier, Ms. Karen, and Miss Abbey. We are incredibly

lucky to have such talented and passionate people joining our team. Together with our
wonderful returning staff, they are already going above and beyond to inspire, teach, and

guide our students.
I would also like to take a moment to express my sincere appreciation for the dedication of

my staff, who have worked tirelessly to ensure a smooth start to the year while I was absent
with my daughter. Their enthusiasm and commitment have been truly inspiring, and I feel so

blessed to work alongside such a caring and professional team.
As we embark on Term 1, we have many exciting events coming up, including the swimming
carnival, spelling bee, author visit, mobile library and debating workshops. It’s going to be a

busy, but incredibly rewarding term for all of us. I encourage everyone to get involved,
support each other, and embrace all the wonderful opportunities ahead.

Thank you for your continued support, and here’s to another amazing year together!

Mrs Jane Hopper
The BIGGEST Welcome must go to our new
Kinder student, Leon. We cannot wait to see

what magic you bring to our school.
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REMINDERS
SWIMMING CARNIVAL WEEK 4
A reminder that we will be attending the swimming carnival on Friday at West Wyalong, Holland Park pool. Please
make sure your child has their swimmers, a hat, sunscreen, a towel, recess and lunch as well as something to put on
under their school uniform if they change out of their swimmers. 

HEALTHY HAROLD - WEEK 6
Notes will be coming home soon for permission to attend. Our Health lessons will be be covering the ‘Big Emotions”
unit to coincide with Healthy Harold’s visit.

AUTHOR VISIT - WEEK 7

REWARDS DAY EXCURSION - WEEK 10
Inflatable World - Wagga
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In Science we have been looking at how products get from the farm to the

supermarket. We looked at 2 everyday products, bread and butter. During science
we got thickened cream and then mixed it until the buttermilk came out and made
butter. We then looked at some grain harvest by Mr Haworth, we milled it and then

made fresh bread to have with our butter. It was delicious. 

In art we will be looking at a range of different artists this term, we started with
Wassily Kandinsky- a famous Russian artist. We hope you like our artworks! 


